January 20th, 1954

Mr. O.L. Emerick, Division Superintendent Loudoun County Schools Leesburg, Virginia

Dear Mr. Emerick:

During the fall of 1953, I visited the following schools in Loudoun County one or more times about the children listed below. If the word "open" has been written after the name of the school, this means I am still working with the case.

Del Gallo, Cinlio Fewell, Billy Kelley, Donald Keher, David Lickey, Mildred Payne, Nancy Ellen Randall, Jessie Santymyer, James Williams, Jimmie	Lovettsville Hamilton Lovettsville Ashburn Lincoln Elementary Sch. Round Hill Leesburg Lincoln High School Aldie	Open Closed Open Closed Open Closed Open Closed Open Open Open Open
--	--	---

This list does not include any of the 64 children who were studied by the first grade teachers participating in the 1953 fall program. Many of these children were discussed with me during the workshop sessions and during individual visits with teachers. However, no individual records were kept concerning these contacts.

Sincerely yours,

H.W. Jaques, PhD., Staff Psychologist

HWJ/ra

Have cheeked: 1-22-54 mm, Geason